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August 20, 2020

Notice is hereby given, in accordance with the provisions of Massachusetts General Law,
Chapter 40A, Section 5, the Avon Planning Board will hold a REMOTE public hearing
on September 3, 2020 at 8 p.m. regarding property located at 144 South Street. This will
be a continued public hearing which will consist of Site Plan Review under Section 12-2
for the proposed construction of a new parking lot for the Ralph D. Butler School. Also,
in conjunction with the Site Plan Public Hearing, the Avon Planning Board will hold a
public Hearing regarding a Special Permit to perform this work under Section 5-4 Water
Supply Protection District.

Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of
the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A, Subchapter 20 and the Governor’s March 23, 2020
Order imposing limitations on the number of people that may gather in one place, this
hearing of the Avon Planning Board will be conducted via remote participation. The
hearing will be accessible by the interested parties and the public through the following
zoom link:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87225146693?pwd=ZDkvTEpiOHZHbWFyaVIiVlJsQkQ5Zz09

Meeting ID: 872 2514 6693

Passcode: 095078

One tap mobile
+13126266799,,87225146693# US (Chicago)
+16465588656,,87225146693# US (New York)

Dial by your location
+1312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
+1 646 558 8656 US (New York)
+1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown)
+1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)
+1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose)
+1253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)
Meeting ID: 872 2514 6693

In the event a computer is not available, any person interested in or wishing to be heard on this
proposal can call into the meeting by the teleconference number above to join the hearing:



In the event that Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions
of the Open meeting Law and the Governor’s March 23, 2020 Order imposing limitations
of the number of people that may gather in one place, TERMINATE, on or before the
September 3, 2020 Hearing date, the Avon Planning Board will hold this public hearing
on September 3, 2020 at 8 pm in the Town Hall Planning Board office at 65 East Main
Street, Avon, Ma.

Plans for the proposed work can be found on the Town Website https://www.avon-
ma.gov



